Delaware Valley High School Ski Club Information
2020-2021 Season

1. There will be no bus trips this year for the high school club. Mountain Creek is not
permitting group trips.

2. Discounted passes are still available to students, staff, families, and friends in the
Delaware Valley School District. Passes start at $199 for both students and adults.

3. The school does not receive any funds from the sale of the passes; instead, the
discounts are offered as a token of appreciation for the high school group’s participation
in the multi-trip program in the past.
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To order you must follow the steps below:

a. GoTo
https://mountaincreek.snowcloud.group/access/DelawareValleyHS

b. Use pin 7F4

c. IMPORTANT! When prompted for an email please enter your email address and
password (if you purchased from the waterpark or bike park this past summer).

If you did not purchase a product this summer, you must make a new password.

d. Please keep record of your barcode/confirmation as it will be scanned when you
visit the mountain, and a season pass will be issued.

Due to Covid19 restrictions no passes will be mailed this year.

1. Pricesincrease on October 31, and the deadline for all purchases is November 30.

IMPORTANT: Passes are nonrefundable. Make sure to purchase the Snow Pass Guarantee Insurance
which will protect you against shut down and some other conditions.

Please direct any questions to Erica DiMarzio at dimarzioe@dvsd.org. Group Sales will not be fielding
calls from school groups due to limited staff and no multi-trip programs this season.
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